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Staff and pupils at Sproughton Church of England Primary School are celebrating their 

recent letter from Ofsted. The school, in the idyllic village of Sproughton, serves the 

community, with 104 children on roll and continues to be GOOD. 

The short inspection focused on challenge for the more able, phonics and outcomes in the 

Early Years Foundation Stage and Key Stage One. The report is a celebration of all that has 

been achieved in those areas to date. 

“The school ethos of ‘let your light shine’ is demonstrated by staff and embraced by pupils. 

Pupils display wonderful relationships. They are supportive of each other and their 

behaviour is exemplary. In all classes I visited I saw pupils who were engaged in their 

learning and developing a strong desire to learn. For example, I asked some pupils which 

skills they had learned while making their puppets and their response was ‘collaboration 

and perseverance’.” Ofsted 2019. 

“It was such a pleasure to share the learning, successes and achievements of the children, 

staff, Governors, parents and wider community of Sproughton C of E Primary School with 

the inspector. The report validates our hard work and ambition. There is no better feedback 

than to ‘just continue on the same direction of travel!’” Jane Stalham, Headteacher. 


